
THE SANTA BARBARA
COUNTY UNITY BAR IS  

1 YEAR OLD!
Please join us in celebrating the 

Santa Barbara County Unity Bar’s 
1 Year Anniversary

  Scan  the QR Code or email
SantaBarbaraCountyUnityBar@gmail.com. 

Complimentary Food and Drinks 
will be served.

From: 6 p.m. to 9 p.m.
Address provided upon RSVP

October 18, 2024

RSVP

 SantaBarbaraCountyUnityBar.com


